
 

  

     

21st March 2024 

Dear Parents, students and guardians, 

As we approach the end of term, I'm writing to inform you about some exciting activities 
planned for the students next week and some key dates for Term III. We commenced with 
our Term II assessments for all levels and this will run through the first part of next week. 
Our learners seem to be handling it well, engaged with last minute revisions.  

We will be commencing our admission for the next academic year’s intake for Year 1. We 
also have spaces in all the primary levels. If any of your friends or family members are 
interested, please recommend the school to us. Application forms are available both on our 
website and in the admin office. 

End of Term Fun! 

We understand that exams can be stressful, so to celebrate their hard work and usher in the 
break, we've organized some fun activities for the students next week after their exams are 
complete. These activities are a great opportunity for them to unwind, relax, and connect 
with their classmates in a different setting. 

Here's a quick look at what's on the agenda: 

 Teachers will be showing the assessment and examination scripts to students for 
review on the last two days of term. Students must be present in school to go 
through their papers. 

 Year 9 & 10 Business Studies Workshop with FedEx on 27th March: This interactive 
workshop will provide students with valuable insights into the world of business and 
logistics. More details, including the date and time, has already been communicated 
to students and parents via a separate email. 

 Dental Checkup Workshop on 29th March: To promote good oral hygiene habits, 
we're hosting a dental checkup workshop on the last day of school. We have sent 
out google form earlier for students to register for the workshop. The talk will be 
held during assembly and is open to all. The dental checkup will be only for those 
students who have sent their consent and registered for it.  

 

 

 

  

  

  



 

 

 

Looking Ahead to Term III 

Term III will commence on Monday, April 15th. Year 9 students will also begin their 
Checkpoint Examinations the next day.  We will be sending out a detailed schedule for these 
examinations in the coming days.   

 19th April 2024, Friday is already bookmarked in our calendar for our Term II PTM.  
 We are planning on organising our first ever Chess Competition to held 

simultaneously on that day.  
 An interactive session with our students from Year 9 and 10 who are moving on to 

IGCSE years will also be held in the MPH on the same day. We will send you more 
details on this next week. 

 Our learners in Year 11 will begin their School leaving examinations during the last 
week of April. We have sent out Electronic Statements of Entries to all candidates. 
Examination schedules are already listed on it but we will send you more detailed 
timetables soon.    

You would have received our Term III invoice early this week. I encourage all parents and 
guardians to make their fee payments as per the scheduled dates. 

We hope this information is helpful. We wish all our students a relaxing and enjoyable term 
break! 

 Below are the dates for the activities this term 

      Dates   to   Remember   ! 

   28 March (Thurs)                                         Nuzul Al-Quran (Public Holiday) 

 
    29th March (Fri)                                             Last day of Term II 
 
    15th April (Mon)                                            Term III Commences 
 
    16/17/18 April                                               Year 9 Checkpoint Exams 
 
    19 April (Fri)                                                   Term II PTM (Students will remain away for the day) 

                 
   
That’s all for now… 

Thank you.  

Barnali Guha   
    

 

 

  

  


